From:

Sent: 04 June 2020 07:57

To: Hilary Saunders

Subject: RE: RE: CLEUD for Hogarth Hill Farm, Fylingdales - NYM/2020/0299/CL

Good morning Hilary

As requested please find attached plan prepared by the applicant in response to track widths which confirms all are
significantly less than the main access road into the site.

Kind regards
Cheryl wa rol

Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc MRTPI

Chartered Town Planner
M5z MRTPI
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